
Christmas Lights Competitio
n

Entries are now open!

Entry is free, and open to all residents, businesses and community 
organisations in Cook Shire. There are fantastic prizes for first, 
second and third place, thanks to our sponsors, the Cooktown 

Chamber of Commerce and Tourism and Cooktown Hardware.

Selection criteria:
				    • Visual appeal
				    • Uniqueness
				    • Safety and tidiness
				    • Variety of decorations used
				    • Overall impact

Entries close December 10, 2018
Judging December 14, 2018

For details contact Council’s Events Officer via 
mail@cook.qld.gov.au or 4069 5444. 

Entry forms are available at 
www.cook.qld.gov.au or at Council’s office and libraries.


